Happy New Year!



Another fruitful year has passed, and a very promising year is about to begin!

Over the past few years, people's interest in fine wines has increased significantly. More and more people are now looking to explore beyond mainstream wine flavors, and seek new high quality tasting experiences.

At the Theotoky Estate, we have always had quality as our utmost priority. We are very proud to announce that after

three years of detailed inspection and review of our production methods, we will be distributing our first vintage of certified organic wine, following our first certified organic olive oil production of 2015.

This was achieved through many years of significant effort and care for our wines and olive oil. Our products are gaining the respect and love of more and more visitors, who visit the Estate during the summer season.

This love and respect from our clients and visitors provides us the satisfaction of the achievement of our goals, but at the same time "burdens" us with the responsibility of raising the standards for our future products and services.

With this in mind, we make a promise to ourselves, our friends, visitors and customers, that in 2017 we work towards an even better and more successful year.

We hope you will come to visit us on the Theotoky Estate. Don't hesitate to contact us on info@theotoky.com or call us on +30 6945 593016 ore +30 6944 885180.

We send you our best regards,

Theotoky Estate